
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: NM 68-US 64 Roadway Project  Construction Resumes Monday, 
April 24, 2023; Siler Road to be Closed at Paseo del Pueblo Sur and Traffic on Paseo Del 

Pueblo Sur to Be Shifted East Between Siler/Los Pandos and Tewa/Albright  
NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 

Update as of Wednesday, April 19, 2023 
 

NEW: Beginning Monday, April 24, 2023, crews will resume construction on Phase 2-B of the project. The 
following traffic impacts will remain in place through early to mid-July 2023: 
•   Siler Road will be     
    closed at Paseo del       
    Pueblo Sur.     
    Traffic can use La Posta  
    Road to Salazar Road to  
    Siler Road as a detour. 
 
•  Traffic on Paseo del   
    Pueblo Sur will be       
    shifted to the east     
    between Siler/ 
    Los Pandos and  
    Tewa/Albright, with one  
     lane open in each  
     direction  
     (northbound and  
     southbound). 
 
The speed limit is reduced to 25 
mph in the construction zone. 
Motorists traveling in this area 
are encouraged to use extra 
caution and give themselves 
extra time to reach their 
destinations. 
 
After completing work on Paseo 
del Pueblo Sur between 
Tewa/Albright and Siler/Los 
Pandos, crews will work on Paseo 
del Pueblo Sur between Siler/Los 
Pandos and Quesel through fall. If 
there is time before crews go into 
winter suspension, they will begin work on Phase 3 on Paseo del Pueblo Norte from Quesnel to north of Civic 
Plaza Drive. 
 
For more information, to ask questions or to sign up for free email updates, visit the project website, 
www.taosnm6864.com, or call Patti Watson at 1-800-687-3417 or 505-269-9691.  
 
Info is also available at www.nmroads.com.  

http://www.taosnm6864.com/
http://www.nmroads.com/

